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Older Americans Month 2017

The Administration on Aging, part of the Administration for Community Living, is 
pleased to announce the theme for Older American's Month 2017. The theme, Age 
Out Loud, is intended to give aging a new voice—one that reflects what today's
older adults have to say about aging.

The 2017 theme gives us an opportunity to shine a light on many important issues 
and trends. More than ever before, older Americans are working longer, trying new 
things, and engaging in their communities. They're taking charge, striving for
wellness, focusing on independence, and advocating for themselves and others. 
They expect to continue to live their lives to the fullest, and they're insisting on 
changes that make that possible. What it means to age has changed, and OAM 
2017 is a perfect opportunity to recognize and celebrate what getting older looks 
like today.

In May, AoA and ACL will amplify the many voices of older Americans and raise 
awareness of vital aging issues across the country. Join us as we speak up and out 
loud for OAM! To start promoting online, use the official hashtags #OAM17 and
#AgeOutLoud.

Stay tuned for more information and materials coming soon!

mailto:acl@public.govdelivery.com
mailto:Administration%20for%20Community%20Living%20%3Cacl@public.govdelivery.com%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov


Please do not respond to this e-mail. Contact Administration for Community Living 
SUBSCRIBER SERVICES

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help

This email was sent to kester@aging.sc.gov using GovDelivery, on behalf of: Administration for Community Living • One 
Massachusetts Avenue • Washington, D.C. 20001

http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTYxMjA1LjY3MjA4NzcxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE2MTIwNS42NzIwODc3MSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODc2MjM4JmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&101&&&https://www.facebook.com/aclgov
http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTYxMjA1LjY3MjA4NzcxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE2MTIwNS42NzIwODc3MSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODc2MjM4JmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&102&&&http://www.youtube.com/user/AoA25
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov

